
							

	 DavTee Society would like to thank you for your financial support and prayers. 
We appreciate all that you do to assist us in helping people. As you know DavTee 
Society works to empower those who live in poverty to improve their lives and the lives 
of their children. 
 

Projects for DavTee Society are under 3 categories: 
1) Provision of Food & Water       2) Education / Life Skills       3) Housing & Sanitation 

Programs in Democratic Republic of Congo (DRC) 
The Kinshasa children’s home (middle picture below) has about 60 children 

ranging in age from 2 – 7 years old. Many children have been adopted from this place. 
We are considering moving the children’s home to a rural setting. 
 

     
 

Kivu Province DRC - Bukavu Area: 
Kids for Kids Program 
 Many families have children who are able to go to school because of the goats 
DavTee Society has provided. We are still supporting 50 children at the village school. 
We supply books, uniforms, boots, school fees & supplies. The water system has allowed 
fresh clean water for the area. 
New Program – Pigs for Prosperity 

The pygmies used to live and hunt in the national park but they are not allowed to 
stay there anymore. Soldiers killed several of the young men when they tried to enter to 
find food. They are having trouble feeding their families because of this situation.  
 DavTee Society has started this program in order to meet this need. We have 
purchased 30 pigs for the Pygmy village to raise. Pigs are able to reproduce at a high rate 
and there is plenty of food because pigs will eat almost anything. We are planning for a 
total of 100 pigs to allow for the children’s schooling, food for the village, and funds for 
other projects in the DR Congo.  

The church for the pygmies is full to bursting every Sunday. The chief is a 
Christian and an excellent leader. He will help guide this new program. 



Programs in Chihuahua, Chih, Mexico 
We have exciting news in Chihuahua. Brazos de Dios partnered with Samaritan’s 

Purse for a children’s course called The Grand Adventure. To continue the revival,  
DavTee Society was happy to support Vacation Bible School in the summer! ‘My Friend 
Jesus’ is now an ongoing series for the impoverished children in the area. 

El Comedor (soup kitchen) is feeding about 85 children who live in poverty. 
Bread For Life is being used to feed the children at El Comedor. They have also been 
selling bread at church as a fund-raiser. 
 

     
 

‘Cross the Pond’ continues!! 
Dan has continued to walk with the cross and touch people’s lives. He has walked 

in extreme weather conditions in Canada & the U.S. In 2019 Dan went down Highway 
40, Grande Prairie in April, Canada Day parade in July, and Oklahoma in December.  

DavTee is pleased to announce another international mission trip this time to the 
Philippines. Dan will walk with the cross in Manila in February of 2020. He has made a 
new cross that can be dismantled & brought in luggage. We look forward to stories about 
people being touched by the love of God through this program. 
 

       
 

 
DavTee Society thanks you for your support. 

Together We can Change the World	


